
 
 
175 Science Parkway, Rochester, New York 14620 USA 
(585) 242-9600 Phone 
(585) 242-9620 Fax 

Sept 8th, 2014 

 

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

U.S.A. 
Subject: Request for withholding from public disclosure the schematic diagrams, Software 

Specification and system block diagrams pursuant to an application for certification. 

 

Applicant: GE MDS LLC. 

Product: SF9 

FCC ID: E5MDS-SF9 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Somehow the “CONFIDENTIAL Software Specification” was uploaded for the FCC 

submission of the SF9 product back in 2011 and listed under the “User Manual”. We 

need to remove this specification from the public side of the FCC grant filing. We are 

aware that this information has been publicly available since the date the grant was 

issued. However this information is confidential and needs to be removed. 

We, GE MDS LLC, would like to request that the schematic diagrams, 

system block diagram,  Theory of Operation and Software specification submitted 

with the initial application for certification be withheld from public disclosure as per 

Section 0.459 of FCC Rules. This request is made under the provisions of Section 

0.457(d) of the Commission's Rules, and Section 552(b)(4) of the Freedom of 

Information Act. 

These sections authorize as a withholding from public inspection materials which would 

be privileged as a matter of law if retained by the person submitting them, and materials 

which would not customarily be released to the public by that person. 

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at 585 242-8440: 

Yours truly, 

 
Dennis McCarthy 

Agency Compliance Engineer 
GE MDS LLC 
175 Science Parkway 
Rochester NY 14620 
Phone (585) 242-8440,    Email Dennis.McCarthy2@GE.com 


